
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCAPAN CORE 
PURPOSE 

 

 

The core 

purpose of the 

South Carolina 

Association of 

PeriAnesthesia 

Nurses is to 

promote 

excellence in 

all aspects of 

PeriAnesthesia 

Nursing 

practice 

through 

education, 

specialty 

certification, 

nursing 

research, 

support for 

specialty 

certification, 

and ASPAN 

Standards in 

an 

environment 

this is 

respectful of 

others and 

adaptive to 

change 

President’s Message 
 

Dear SCAPAN Members, 

 

I hope everyone is enjoying the start of their summer. The warm 

months bring the end of school and the start of vacations. 

Somehow it seems that schedules are busier now than before.  

National Conference was in April and as usual was an amazing 

experience. I learned so much and I am thankful for the 

opportunity to attend on your behalf.  
 

The Representative Assembly saw the passage of some changes to 

the Standards, as well as, the election of a new ASPAN board. We 

are blessed to have wise and knowledgeable leaders at the national 

level.  
 

Speaking of leadership, SCAPAN is looking for people who are 

interested in participating at the local and state levels in our home 

components. It doesn’t matter if you have previous experience or 

not.  I certainly didn’t, but I was guided by those who had served 

before me. All three districts (Piedmont, Central Midlands and 

Coastal) would love to have new ideas and input from their 

members.  
 

Just a reminder, summer school is coming up August 13th and Fall 

conference is October 15th. We are looking forward to some 

wonderful speakers and the chance to expand our knowledge and 

improve our practice. 

 

Have a great summer! 

 

Rebecca 
 

Palmetto Pulse 
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Info for the Newsletter 
 

We want to know 

 what is happening with you 

and your colleagues! 

 

We welcome  

all kinds  

of information  

for the Newsletter 

 

Email your correspondence 

to  

Karen  

DiLorenzo-Thames 

at 

kdt53@hotmail.com 

 

We look forward to hearing 

from 

YOU! 

 

 

 

Question or Comment for 

SCAPAN 

 

Our Email is 
 

 

contact.scapan@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

We’re On the Web!! 

 

Visit us at 
 

www.scapan.com 
 

mailto:kdt53@hotmail.com
mailto:contact.scapan@gmail.com
http://www.scapan.com/
http://www.scapan.com/
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SCAPAN Point System Award 
Money for Just Doing What You Do!! 

 
The Point System Award is a monetary award of $300 based on the number of points a SCAPAN Member (SCAPAN Executive 
Board Member excluded) accrues throughout the year.  The Submitting Member with the most points will be allotted the award 
and may use it to further their nursing career or professional practice.  The window of the award is from January 1, 2016 
through December 31, 2016.  All information must be submitted by January 10, 2016.  Print off this page and get started!  
Questions?  Email Karen at kdt53@hotmail.com 

 
NAME: ___________________________    ASPAN Member #_____________       YEAR: 2016 

Activity Points Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Total Total poss. 

Member of Prof. Nsg.Org. (excludes ASPAN) (per org) 10/yr                          No max 

CPAN/CAPA certification (pts per cert./yr) 30                          60 

ACLS/PALS/NRP certified (pts per cert./yr) 10              30 

BLS/ACLS/PALS/NRP instructor (pts per cert./yr) 20/yr              80 

Certification other than CPAN/CAPA (pts/cert) 10/yr              No max 

Hospital Committee 10 pts/committee 10              No max 

Chair Hospital Committee 15 pts/committee 15              No max 

Professional Service Award (per award) 20              No max 

Develop PeriAnesthesia related research (per project) 30              No max 

Participate PeriAnesthesia related research (per project) 20              No max 

Publish PeriAnesthesia related research (per project) 50              No max 

Implement process improvement project based on new evidence (per project) 15              No max 

Attend local/district SCAPAN meeting (per meeting) 10              No max 

Attend PeriAnesthesia related inservice/seminar (min 1 ce) 5              60 

Attend SCAPAN Annual State Conference 30              30 

Attend ASPAN National Conference 15              35 

Attend other SCAPAN Sponsored seminar 35              No max 

Present PeriAnesthesia education program without CE (per program) 15              No max 

Present PeriAnesthesia education program with CE (15 points per CE)  10              No max 

Volunteer for community service as a SCAPAN representative (per event) 10              100 

SCAPAN District officer/District committee member 10              10 

SCAPAN State Board/State committee member  20              20 

ASPAN National Officer/ National Committee member (per committee) 25              30 

Recruit new members to SCAPAN (per member) 10              No max 

Write article for "Palmetto Pulse" (per article) 20              No max 

Write article for "Breathline" (per article) 30              No max 

Arrange for speakers at SCAPAN district meetings (per mtg) 15              No max 

Help plan SCAPAN conference 30              30 

 

mailto:kdt53@hotmail.com
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SCAPAN LEADERSHIP 
 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President Rebecca Belton rlwilkin215@gmail.com 
 

Immediate Past President Diane Jackson  mdiannejackson@windstream.net 
 

VP Pres Elect Vacant  

Treasurer Marilyn Jefferies marilyn.jefferies@yahoo.com 
 

Secretary Karen DiLorenzo-Thames kdt53@hotmail.com 
 

BOARD DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

Research Education Meghan Burgess  meghan.quasney@gmail.com 
 

Research Education Kristie Alvey  kristie.alvey@palmettohealth.org 
 

Community Service Kim Flake kim.flake@palmettohealth.org 
 

Membership Marketing  Jeanie Robert-Baxley tatertot37@comcast.net 
 

Membership Marketing Donnalea Shearer Donnalea.Shearer@PalmettoHealth.org 
 

Government Affairs Stephanie Simmons Stephanie.Simmons@palmettohealth.org  

DISTRICT PRESIDENTS 

Piedmont Helena Williams nsugar@bellsouth.net  

Coastal Joy Davis rdavi08@yahoo.com  

Midlands Kim Flake kim.flake@palmettohealth.org 

mailto:rlwilkin215@gmail.com
mailto:mdiannejackson@windstream.net
mailto:marilyn.jefferies@yahoo.com
mailto:kdt53@hotmail.com
mailto:meghan.quasney@gmail.com
mailto:kristie.alvey@palmettohealth.org
mailto:kim.flake@palmettohealth.org
mailto:tatertot37@comcast.net
../AppData/Roaming/Microsoft/Word/Donnalea.Shearer@PalmettoHealth.org
mailto:Stephanie.Simmons@palmettohealth.org
mailto:nsugar@bellsouth.net
mailto:rdavi08@yahoo.com
mailto:kim.flake@palmettohealth.org
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Nurse Discipline Bill (S-731) is DEAD!! 
 

Faye Baker, MSN, APRN, CCNS, CNS-CP, CPAN 
Faye  
 

 
Donna West, MSN, RN 

 
In March 2015, the Senate Medical Affairs Subcommittee 
advanced legislation that would provide for the revocation of 
a nurse's license if it was found that the nurse 
overmedicated or under-medicated a patient as a result of 
misreading a physician’s order.  This bill evolved from a 
complaint filed by the family of Samuel Cutliff. The Cutliffs 
testified that they lost their son Samuel in 2012 after he 
received a higher than prescribed dose of morphine from a 
nurse providing care in his home.  According to the family, 
the nurse mistakenly gave Samuel ten times the prescribed 
dose of morphine which resulted in his death a month later. 
The family went on to testify that the nurse had a history of 
misusing medications and, after waiting two years for a 
decision, the S.C. Board of Nursing (SCBON) placed her on 
probation for a year, issued fines and required her to take 
classes. Representatives from the South Carolina Nurses 
Association as well as the South Carolina Hospital 
Association testified in the hearing.  Following the testimony, 
the bill was recommended for review by the Senate Medical 
Affairs Committee.   
We brought this bill to your attention during the 2015 
SCAPAN Spring Conference. Many of you were outraged 
and wrote to your representatives. I’d like to update you on 
what has happened to the bill since then.   
 
In January 2016, the Senate Panel amended the newly titled 
Nurse Discipline Act (S. 371).  The proposed legislation 
would revoke a nurse's license if it was found that the nurse 
misread a physician's order and overmedicated or under-
medicated a patient resulting in the patient's death (NEW). 
The bill now required the SCBON to "consider revocation" of 
the nurse's license and provide a disciplinary process that 
would allow involvement of the deceased patient's family 
members. The amendment also allowed the SCBON to 
place the licensee on temporary suspension pending a final 
determination by the Board, but did not require the licensee 
be suspended. The amendment was approved by the 
subcommittee and advanced to the full Senate Medical 
Affairs Committee. 
 
In February 2016, The Nurse Discipline Act (S.371), now 
more commonly known as "Samuel's Law," was amended 
and advanced favorably by the Senate Medical Affairs 
Committee. Initially, the legislation provided for the 
revocation of a nurse's license if it was found that the nurse 
overmedicated or under-medicated a patient due to 
misreading an order which resulted in a patient’s death.  

 

 
It was further amended to only suspend the nurse's license 
temporarily while under investigation and provide for an avenue 
for affected parties to participate in the disciplinary process. 
Senator Brad Hutto (D-Orangeburg), as well as other senators, 
opposed “Samuel’s Law” presenting a possible stall on the 
senator floor. 
 
In June 2016, Rep. Smith (R-Sumter) moved to recommit 
“Samuel’s Law” to the House 3M Committee. The motion 
passed. The commitment removed the bill from the House 
Calendar, preventing concurrence with the Senate's 
amendments before the adjournment of the regular session, 
and essentially killed S. 371 as it was written.  
 
In addition, H.4327, the Quality Hospice Programs Act, was 
renamed "Samuel's Law" in honor of Samuel Cutliff.  The Act 
was amended to include a task force to study potential 
geographic limitations on the region for hospice services and to 
review patient safety and quality in hospice programs in South 
Carolina. There were no punitive implications for nurses in this 
legislation and no elements of the bill that pertain to licensing. 
The task force will include eight hospice members and two at-
large members to look at the issue. That bill, as amended, 
passed the Senate and House just before adjournment June 2, 
2016. 
 
“PeriAnesthesia nurses, individually and collectively, serve as 
advocates for the nursing profession, PeriAnesthesia nursing 
practice, patients and their families” (ASPAN, 2015-2017, p. 
12).  Part of our professional responsibility is to be aware of 
current political events that involve healthcare policy and our 
profession. This bill would have had a huge impact on our 
profession. Thank you to all who contacted your State 
representatives. 
 
This information was taken with permission from the South 
Carolina Hospital Association advocacy newsletter The Pulse. 
You can join the grassroots advocacy program by going to 
www.schalead.org to sign up for the newsletter. The Pulse is a 
weekly legislative update sent via email that makes keeping up 
with governmental affairs easy to understand and follow 
 

References 
American Society of PeriAnesthesia Nurses . (2015-2017). PeriAnesthesia Nursing 
Standards, Practice Recommendations and Interpretive Statements. Cherry Hill, New 
Jersey: ASPAN. 
South Carolina Hospital Association website. (2016). www.scha.org 

 

http://www.scstatehouse.gov/sess121_2015-2016/prever/371_20160225.htm
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/srl4aPT-PlGvvVt3DNdAxw
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ASPAN’S 35th National Conference – Personal Experience 
Pam Hart, BSN, RN, CPAN 

 

This was the second ASPAN National Conference that I have been 

fortunate enough to attend. Making this year’s trip even better, I was 

generously awarded a $1000 stipend from SCAPAN toward my expenses for the 

Philadelphia conference. A gathering of nearly 2000 PeriAnesthesia nurses in 

any one place is bound to be fun as well as inspiring; and Philadelphia did not 

disappoint on either count.  

 Learning the latest and best practices from knowledgeable speakers, or 

simply validating one’s own knowledge is so rewarding. Touring the posters and 

reading about the research done by PeriAnesthesia nurses all across this 

country is definitely thought- provoking and educational. Seeing the latest, 

greatest products as showcased by all the product reps is another interesting 

educational opportunity offered. Bidding on (and winning) a unique item in the 

silent auction is just a fun bonus! And last, but not least-spending time with old 

friends as well as making new ones is always very special as well.  

From walking and touring the streets and sights of downtown Philadelphia, 

to enjoying my first –ever authentic Philly cheesesteak sandwich, it was all so 

very memorable and fun. Truly, we loved Philly and Philly loved us back! 

My coming back with a greater inspiration to practice PeriAnesthesia 

nursing with a passion and the desire for excellence each and every day, 

confirms the value of attendance at such events. Thank you SCAPAN for this 

amazing gift and opportunity.  
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Questions you may have regarding SCAPAN Membership 
 
 
 

 

 

What is the difference between ASPAN and 

SCAPAN membership? 
The American Society of PeriAnesthesia Nurses 

(ASPAN -  (www.aspan.org) is our national professional 

specialty nursing organization representing the interests of 

more than 55,000 nurses practicing in all phases of 

preanesthesia and postanesthesia care, ambulatory surgery, 

and pain management (at the national level).  Once you become 

a member of ASPAN you are then eligible to become a member 

of South Carolina Association of PeriAnesthesia Nurses 

(SCAPAN).  When completing your ASPAN membership 

application choose SCAPAN as your state component to join 

our South Carolina Component.   

 

What is done to increase SCAPAN membership? 
  A few things our Membership Team does: 

 Distribute membership flyers and information at State and local conferences 

 All new members are sent a “Welcome” letter along with some basic SCAPAN 

information 

 Purchase and distribute certification pins to all newly certified nurses in South 

Carolina congratulating them on their personal achievement 

 Send letters to all certified nurses who are non-members, encouraging them to 

join ASPAN/SCAPAN, prior to their recertification 

 Send renewal reminders to current members as their renewal month approaches 

 Collaborate with our ABPANC regional representative encouraging PeriAnesthesia 

nurse certification  
 

How may I help increase our membership? 
As a member in good standing you are eligible to be a part of the membership/marketing 

committee.  Please contact Jeanie Roberts-Baxley at tatertot37@comcast.net or Donnalea 

Shearer at Donnalea.Shearer@PalmettoHealth.org .   It is important that as a SCAPAN 

member you inform fellow nurses regarding the benefits of being a part of the organization.  

The core value of ASPAN is “to advance the unique specialty of perianesthesia nursing”.  

Let’s get the word out! 
 
 

 

http://www.aspan.org/
mailto:tatertot37@comcast.net
mailto:Donnalea.Shearer@PalmettoHealth.org
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Coastal District Report 

Central Midlands District 

Report 

 
SCAPAN Annual Fall Conference 

 

SCAPAN Fall Conference 

Saturday October 15th 
Lexington Medical Center 

Columbia, SC 
 

Details to Follow 

 

Piedmont District Report 
 

PAPAN Meeting 
Thursday, July 14, 2016 

Topic 

Certification & Test Taking 
Strategies 

 
Conference Room 2 at Greenville Memorial 

Time TBA 
Hope to see YOU there! 

 

 
Come out and support  

your professional organization 
 

Summer School 
For the 

PeriAnesthesia Nurse 
 

Saturday, August 13th, 2016 
Charleston, SC 

 
See Flyer at end of Newsletter  

to Register!! 

 

The Silent Auction at Fall Conference 

is our largest annual fundraiser.  Your 

donation (basket, gift card, donation 

from a local business, etc.) is be 

greatly appreciated.   

Contact  

Kim Flake at  
kim.flake@palmettohealth.org  

 if you have items to donate 

 

https://hedenkamp.files.wordpress.com/2011/03/testtaking1.jpg
http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://content.answers.com/main/content/wp/en/c/cb/SCMap-doton-Piedmont.PNG&imgrefurl=http://www.answers.com/topic/piedmont-south-carolina&h=237&w=300&sz=12&hl=en&start=19&tbnid=c-2jHd1Xb6hhDM:&tbnh=92&tbnw=116&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dsouth%2Bcarolina%2Bpiedmont%26gbv%3D2%26svnum%3D10%26hl%3Den
mailto:kim.flake@palmettohealth.org
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UTILIZATION OF CRITICAL THINKING FOR THE PERIANESTHESIA NURSE  

Dianne Jackson BSN, RN, CAPA  

 
 

 
 The term critical thinking is not new.  

In fact, according to Kearney-Nunnery 

(2012) it has been around since the 

time of Socrates in ancient Greece (p. 

127).  When applied to the clinical 

setting Alfaro-LeFevre (2009) likens it 

to an umbrella under which there is 

reasoning exercised both outside and 

inside the clinical setting (p. 15).  To 

further understand this concept, 

particularly in relationship to the 

nursing process, outside reasoning 

includes not only what is learned in the 

classroom, but also how one lives their 

daily life in response to stress and how 

they manage their time in general.  

Reasoning inside the clinical setting 

takes place within the structure of the 

nursing process, (assessment, diagnosis, 

outcome identification, planning, 

implementation and evaluation).  This 

standardized methodology of 

administering care guides nurses to 

think more critically and thereby 

provides the most competent care 

possible (Alfaro-LeFevre, 2009, p. 15).  

When the nurse takes their knowledge 

and experience and applies it to a 

challenging clinical event, he or she 

learns to become a more critical 

thinker (Kearney-Nunnery, 2012, p. 

129).   

 

When I began my nursing career several years ago 

I began with a certain degree of knowledge, but I 

had very little experience in the application of 

that knowledge to particular patient situations.  

My confidence began to grow as I increasingly 

utilized the critical thinking process, though I 

didn’t necessarily think of it in those terms at that 

time (Kearney-Nunnery, 2012, p. 132).   

For example, when dealing with a patient’s post-

operative pain, early in my career I would typically 

administer prescribed pain medication based 

primarily upon the patient’s expressed level of 

discomfort.  Today, I would take into consideration 

several other factors in determining if additional 

pain medication would be appropriate, factors such 

as;  the precise type, intensity and location of the 

pain, the patient’s prior response to specific 

medications given, if the pain is a breakthrough 

pain, the age of the patient, how much medication 

had already been administered and when, if they 

have a history of sleep apnea, and also to be 

considered are possible interventions, aside from 

medication that might help relieve their pain. 

(Continued next page) 
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Reflecting on previous reasoning and its result and then looking for areas where improvement 

could be made helps to capitalize on what can be learned from our own experiences (Alfaro-

LeFevre, 2009, p. 16). By utilizing this practice I have continued to develop my critical thinking 

skills (Kearney-Nunnery, 2012, p. 129).   

For instance, as I gather a patient’s health history in preparation for a surgical procedure 

there is a need to be proactive and anticipate how the patient’s medical history may affect the 

anesthesia and surgery plans (Alfaro-LeFevre, 2009, p. 16).   Recently a patient was scheduled 

for a hernia repair.  After obtaining records from a cardiology visit, it was discovered that the 

patient had been instructed to schedule a follow up stress test.  This had not been done however, 

and after notifying the surgeon and anesthesiologist of this the surgery was postponed until the 

stress test had been completed.  Critical thinking had averted unnecessary, and possibly life 

threatening risk to the patient. 

 

The critical thinking process also involves thinking on one’s feet as a clinical event is 

unfolding (Alfaro-LeFevre, 2009).  This is seen in another recent case which involved a patient 

who had arrived for foot surgery.  Due to a history of hypertension, an EKG was performed.  A 

comparison between this EKG and one that had been done 18 months earlier revealed significant 

T wave changes. After investigating further, it was discovered that he had been experiencing 

intermittent “pressing” epigastric pain for the past few days.  Instead of surgery, he received a 

cardiology consult and was admitted to the heart hospital for further study and observation.   

Although these examples represent only a very minute sampling of what transpires in the 

life of a bedside nurse, they demonstrate the absolute necessity for a prudent nurse to constantly 

practice critical thinking in order to provide the best of quality care (Kearney-Nunnery, 2012, p. 

129).   
References 

Alfaro-LeFevre, R.  (2009). Critical thinking and clinical judgment:  A practical approach to outcome-focused thinking.  St. Louis, MO:  Saunders/Elsevier. 

Kearney-Nunnery, R.  (2012). Advancing your career:  Concepts of professional nursing (5th ed.).  Philadelphia, PA:  F.A. Davis Company. 

 

 

UTILIZATION OF CRITICAL THINKING FOR THE PERIANESTHESIA NURSE  

Continued         Dianne Jackson BSN, RN, CAPA  
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Beverly Zeigler Excellence in Clinical Practice Award 
 
 
Bev was a dynamic and devoted member of SCAPAN for many 
years. She served on the SCAPAN board in many capacities as a 
District Director from Columbia – Midlands. She was also active at 
the local level, attending many ASPAN Conferences to serve as an 
advocate for SCAPAN and to communicate between the national, 
state, and local level.  Just prior to her death from breast cancer, 
Bev was our SCAPAN President.  
 
For the last several years, SCAPAN had not had anyone nominated 
for the award.  We have so many deserving SCAPN members, 
please take a minute to nominate one or them or even yourself for 
this honorable award. 

 
The winner will receive 1) Registration Fee for SCAPAN Fall Conference; 2) $100 for hotel for 
SCAPAN Fall Conference; 3) Recognition Plaque; 4) $150 gift certificate to ASPAN  
 

 
Eligibility/Qualifications:  
1. Current Member of ASPAN/SCAPAN. 
2. Minimum of 3 years direct care experience in PeriAnesthesia Nursing. 
3. Registered Nurse whose clinical practice is consistent with ASPAN Standards. 
4. A PeriAnesthesia Nurse whose practice exemplifies a high-level of compassion and specialty care.  

Expertise documented by peers and/or patients/families/physicians as validated by a letter of 
recommendation. 

5. Participates actively in PeriAnesthesia Nursing programs, organizations, research, committees or 
projects resulting in contributions to support and embrace PeriAnesthesia Nursing. 

6. A PeriAnesthesia Nurse who is a recognized expert in clinical practice as shown by his/her 
contributions to and in support of PeriAnesthesia Nursing. 

7. Contributions and activities used in the evaluation process must have been completed within the past 
five years. 

 
Application Guidelines  

1. Nomination form and all supporting documentation must be completed and submitted in full for the 
nominee to be considered. See next page for application. 

2. The application may be filled out by cut & paste or paragraph format.  The exact format does not have 
to be used but the all the information must be included and in an organized manner. 

3. Nomination Form and Letter of Recommendation must be submitted electronically via email to 

rlwilkin215@gmail.com 

4. When emailing information, enter “Bev Zeigler Application” and the nominees name in the subject 
line 

5. Nomination form and Letter of Recommendation may be sent in separately 
6. Documentation must be received via email by designated date. 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION IS SEPTEMBER 15, 2016 

 

mailto:rlwilkin215@gmail.com
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South Carolina Association of PeriAnesthesia Nurses 

Beverly Zeigler Excellence in Clinical Practice Award 

Nomination Form 

 

Nominee Name & Credentials:  _________________________________________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

City:  _____________________      State:  _____________________      Zip:  _____________ 

Home Phone:  ______________________       Work Phone:   _______________________-__ 

Email:  _________________________________ 

Employer:  __________________________________________________________________ 

Area of Employment:  _________________________________________________________ 

Position:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

Number of Years in this position:  _______________________________________________ 

 

***************************************** 

Your Name (nominator):  ______________________________________________________ 

Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

City:  ____________________      State:  __________________      Zip:  _________________ 

Home Phone:  _______________________       Work Phone:   ________________________ 

Email:  ___________________________________ 

Relationship to Nominee:  _____________________________________________________ 

Letter of Recommendation 

Name of Nominee:   ______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Describe how the nominee’s care of PeriAnesthesia patients is consistent with ASPAN 

Standards. 
2. Describe how the nominee’s clinical practice demonstrates a high level of compassion and 

specialty expertise. 
3. Why is the nominee a recognized expert in clinical nursing practice?  (i.e. as shown by 

achievements and contributions) 
4. What nursing programs, research, committees, presentations or projects has the nominee 

actively participated in that has resulted in contributions to their profession? 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION IS SEPTEMBER 15, 2016 
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SCAPAN - Willingness to Serve 
 

We really need volunteers for the  
SCAPAN Board and Committee  

to maintain our Organization 
 

 
 
 

Please consider serving 
 If you have a willingness to serve, we promise to mentor and assist you 

to succeed just like previous board members have done the same ! 
 

Contact Rebecca at rlwilkin215@gmail.com if you want to serve. 
 
ELECTED POSITION:  
 
__ Vice President / President Elect 1 yr. ((Followed by 1 yr. as President and Immediate Past President) 

 
__ Secretary 2 yrs. 
 
__ District Director (3 positions open) 2 yrs. 
 
SCAPAN COMMITTEE MEMBER: 
_____ Education / Research  
_____ Government Affairs / Professional Liaisons  
_____ Finance  
_____ Nominating / Elections  
_____ Membership / Marketing/PR  

 

 

 

mailto:rlwilkin215@gmail.com
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CPAN® and CAPA® Certification: 
Nursing Passion in Action® 

 
Did you know South Carolina has 84 CAPA certified and 156 CPAN certified Nurses,  

with 11 of those being Dual Certified 

The American Board of PeriAnesthesia Nursing Certification, Inc. (ABPANC) is responsible for 
developing, sponsoring and managing the CPAN and CAPA nursing certification programs. 
These national professional certification programs are designed for registered nurses caring 
for patients who have experienced sedation, analgesia and anesthesia in a hospital or 

ambulatory care facility. 

Will YOU be is going to be Next?? 
 

Fall 2016 Registration Dates & Deadlines 

Registration Window — 

Online* 
   July 11 – September 6 

 

Fall 2016 Administration Dates & Deadlines 

Examination Administration 

Window 
     October 3 – November 25 

Deadline for Rescheduling  

or Cancelling Appt 

 31 calendar days before scheduled test date — no charge. 

 3 – 30 calendar days before scheduled test date — $69.87. 

 Less than 3 days — not allowed by Prometric. 

Postmark deadline for 

requesting Withdrawal, 

refund, rollover from 

ProExam 

     On or before last day of examination administration window 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Angela Gwinn, Patricia Reinsch, Carolina Aho and Marcia Hof  

on being the most recently CPAN certified Nurses from  

Fall 2015!  As soon as we verify your SCAPAN membership,  

your certification pin will be on the way!! 
 
 

ABPANC UPDATE 
 

 

 
 

 

Visit 

 

cpancapa.org  

 

for more information 

 

http://www.cpancapa.org/index.html
http://www.cpancapa.org/
http://www.cpancapa.org/
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MORE ASPAN NATIONAL CONFERENCE EXPERIENCES 
 

 
 Regarding my very favorable and positive experience in attending the National Conference 

this year; it was just wonderful and I thoroughly enjoyed the experience.  Once again, the 
ability to network with others nurses from all over the United States was phenomenal. 
 Thanks so very much for the opportunity to represent SCAPAN at our RA session; it was 
outstanding and so very informative.     Marilyn Jefferies, RN 
 

I attended ASPAN's National Conference in Philadelphia PA. I had an amazing time learning new and 
improved ways that PeriAnesthesia nurses are enhancing their practice. There were multiple 
sessions to attend from a variety of subjects. I was able to network with other nurses and ask 
questions on "hot topics" within our departments. Monday started off with a wonderful 
inspirational speech from Rich Bluni that set the tone for the entire conference and reminded each 
of us why we became a nurse. This was my first time attending and I could not believe how nice 
everyone was and how willing they were to share their knowledge or new processes even when 
those changes didn't succeed. There were two sessions that were presentations of celebrating 
successful practices in which we learned about changes that were made at other facilities. It was 
great to see how some perioperative areas changed visitation, staffing, and monitoring of their 
patients. The most interesting thing that I learned was about Enhanced Recovery After Surgery 
(ERAS). This involves a multimodal approach to patient care to allow for quicker recovery times after 
major surgeries including total joints. One facility was discharging patients the same day from 
outpatient surgery that had undergone total knee replacements and total shoulder replacements. I 
absolutely enjoyed the poster gallery. Many nurses or groups of nurses shared information and 
studies that have done that included the benefits of having a nurse navigator and how that 
improved Press Ganey scores as well as multiple posters regarding STOP-BANG assessments and 
end tidal CO2 monitoring. Along with all the educational offerings there was fun activities as well. 
The first night is Component Night that allows you to dance and chat with other nurses. Each 
component had something to raffle off and it was a great way for components to raise money. The 
CPAN/CAPA luncheon was amazing to see how many nurses are certified and take pride in their 
work. I was able to return home to share a lot of knowledge with other nurses and management 
teams. I also had a restored passion for my job.   Kara Johnson, RN, BSN 
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